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Staff Changes 

We would like to welcome back Jenna Price who 

has returned from maternity leave; she will be 

working across the nursery, but mostly in Apple 

Tree. We would also like to welcome Carla and 

Hannah who have joined us as Apprentices.   Car-

la is working in Cherry Tree and Hannah is work-

ing in the Willows.   

Important Dates 

Sad News 

Sadly our Nursery guinea pig Queenie died over the Easter 

Holidays.  She had been a bit slower and appeared unwell a 

few days before she passed away.  She was just over 4 

years old and she lived a happy life with the children and 

staff at Blagdon.  We will really miss her, but we are  thank-

ful for the joy that she gave lots of children and adults over 

the years. 

Thursday 23rd May Last day of Term 5 

Friday 24th May INSET day - Nursery is closed 

to all children 

27th-31st May  HALF TERM WEEK 

Monday 3rd June First day of Term 6 

Tuesday 23rd July Last day of Term 6 

Wednesday 24th July INSET day - Nursery is closed 

to all children Polite Reminder 

We are not insured for children to use the    

climbing frame when there is not a member of 

staff present; this is clearly displayed on the 

climbing frame.  Can you please ensure that your 

children do not use it before or after nursery.          

Nursery School Federation 

The Federation of Blagdon Nursery, Newbridge 

Nursery and Caversham Nursery is now official.  

Mrs Budge is the Executive Head teacher of all 

three Nursery Schools and as such will not be at 

Blagdon as much as she was.  Miss Jennings will be 

available to help with any issues that you may 

have. 

www.blagdonnursery.reading.sch.uk  admin@blagdonnursery.reading.sch.uk  0118 937 5425 

Transition 

As we move towards the second part of the Summer Term 

we are starting to think about preparing some of your   

children for starting Primary School.  Teachers from the 

school will come in to visit children and we will organise to 

visit some of the local schools.  Mrs Craigie is working hard 

to organise this and we will let you know of any relevant 

visits.  

Parking 

Please 

can you 

ensure 

that when you drop off and pick up you park with 

consideration for the safety of the children and 

for the access of our neighbours. You should not 

park on the yellow zig-zags or block the main 

nursery gates. 

Many Thanks 

Reminders 

PLEASE label clothing so we can ensure your child does not 

loose anything. 

Blagdon water bottles are for sale at the office - £3 each 

As the weather is getting warmer can you please ensure 

your child has a sun hat, a water bottle and is wearing sun 

cream. Many Thanks 


